Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of the Special Meeting on May 29, 2024

A special meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, May 29, 2024, at
the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Cresco, PA. The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m.
by Chairman Pam Gardsy.

Present: Pam Gardsy, Kelly Slinger Patti O’Keefe, Darryl Speicher, John Seese, Jervl Rinehart,
Township Engineer Deanna Schmoyer and the public.
There were no public comments on the agenda items.

Old Business:
a. Numerous residents were present to discuss ways to revitalize Canadensis. Discussion was
held on the following:
e Septic and zoning issues

e Flood plains
e The high-quality and exceptional streams located in the area
¢ The history of tourism in Barrett Township

The loss of the old resorts and lack of places to stay

e People’s vision for what they want the town to become

® The possibility of adding central sewage to the community
e Creating a new business association,

Updating the Act 537 Official Sewage Plan

e Adopting a Holding Tank Ordinance
* Discussing zoning issues with the Zoning Officer and Township Engineer
e  Short-term and long-term needs and resolutions.

New Business:

a. Pam Gardsy made a motion to approve advertising the bid for paving the driveways and
parking areas at B.A.R.C. The motion was seconded by John Seese and carried. All Supervisors
voted aye. It was noted that the LSA Grant was received in the amount of $ 331.838.00 to do the
paving.

As there was no further business or public comment, Pam Gardsy made a motion to adjourn the

meeting at 5:00 p.m. The motion was seconded by Kelly Slinger and carried. All Supervisors voted
aye,

Respectfully submitted, .
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